
 

 

Chapter Officers: 

President – Will Clayton 

President-Elect – Randall Williams  

1st Vice President – TBD 

2nd Vice President – TBD 

Secretary – TBD 

Treasurer –  Melissa Swanson 

Newsletter Editor – Melissa Swanson 
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This event was held on Friday, 
September 8th  

Thank you to those that 
participated!!! This is our main 
scholarship Fundraiser event 
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CATAWBA VALLEY 

NEWSLETTER 



 

HEALTH & HAPPINESS 
Please submit your 2017-18 Annual Dues  

as soon as possible.   

If you are having issues with this please 

contact  

Melissa Swanson 828-312-1479 

 
   

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS!!! 

We are so glad you joined us 

 

Jeff Glace  
of Isom Ham Design Group, PA 

And 

John Repass  
of Assa Abloy Entrance Systems 

 

 

 

Please send any Health & Happiness to  

Melissa Swanson,  

Mswanson@argos-us.com 

 

 

 

 

  

UPCOMING PCEA 

EVENTS 

October 12th—

Monthly Business 

Meeting 

November 9th—

Monthly Business 

Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Mswanson@argos-us.com


Announcing the 2017 Membership 
Drive Contest 

Grand Prize Winner Receives a Cash Prize 
of $200.00  
 

 Deadline is the Annual Christmas Party with a runoff in case 

of a tie  

Scoring is as follows:  

-1 Point for bringing a guest  

-5 Points for sponsoring a rejoining member  

-10 Points for sponsoring a new  

Member  

-5 Points if the new member is  

under 35 years of age or employed by a GC  
 

  

Contact Chapter President, 

Will Clayton for full details  

wclayton@clayton-engineering.net 



 

  

Scholarship Recipients 
> $1,000—Gavin Hicks Spencer attending Western 

Carolina University 

> $1,000--Michael Benjamin Makohon attending 

Appalachian State University 

> $1,000-- Alex Remington Fincannon  attending 

North Carolina State University 

> $1,000-- Matthew Stephen Benfield attending 

University of North Carolina at Charlotte 

 



WE NEED YOU!!!!!! 

 

 

 
PCEA BOARD OF DIRECTORS: OPEN OFFICES 

The Catawba Valley Chapter of PCEA currently has openings on the Board of Directors for 
the offices of 1

st
 Vice President, 2

nd
 Vice President,  Secretary and the President-Elect. The 

Board of Directors meet monthly during lunch on the last Wednesday of each month at 12:00 
pm at the Olde Tavern on Hwy 127 in Viewmont. For details of the officer positions and 
duties, please CLICK HERE for a downloadable PDF file. Please consider if you are able to 
serve in either of the open officer positions and EMAIL PCEA if you are interested. 

 

REMINDERS: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.pcea-catawbavalley.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=QBSVca4eF1ziW20iDU7LyxhcthYE9lUuKNOxERPnuS1IkKv%2blzHTtQJ170La10H6znhfAKDz4Q1gCzrgB916HV3P9VCQVjNSaKU2KQ6WnVo%3d
mailto:info@pcea-catawbavalley.org


 

Board of Directors Meeting Dates 
(Please Save these Dates) 

 

 

 

 

  

 

S e p t e m b e r  2 7 t h   

O c t o b e r  2 5 t h   

N o v e m b e r  2 9 t h   

J a n u a r y  3 r d   

 

PCEA - Catawba Valley Chapter 
PO Box 547 
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